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Reading Bakery
Systems

Get to know Reading Bakery Systems.
With global headquarters and primary
manufacturing facilities in Robesonia, this
unassuming neighbor of yours is known
worldwide as the leading manufacturer of
innovative bakery and snack equipment
solutions.

RBS was originally founded as Reading
Pretzel Machinery (RPM) by Edwin Groff
in West Reading in 1947. Edwin and the
RPM team designed, built, sold and
serviced the first automated pretzel
forming machines. Realizing the larger
quantity need of snack makers, Groff
designed an integrated baking system that
could efficiently and effectively handle
much larger volumes of snack product. 

Edwin’s son Terry joined the company in
1974. Together, the Groff’s helped shape
the future of the food manufacturing

industry while establishing the company as
a global brand. Terry led a culture of
integrity, creativity, and innovation that
developed numerous inventions like the
first stainless steel-lined ovens and a
twisting die for braided pretzels. That
culture still exists today. 

For more than a century, innovation 
has been in our DNA and our business 
has thrived because of our relentless
pursuit of ways to improve the mixing and

baking systems that make our customers
successful.

RBS is more than just a leading snack
food equipment manufacturer. We are a
business that builds strong and lasting
relationships with employees, communi-
ties, and customers alike. Partnership,
collaboration, empowerment, and shared
success make Reading Bakery Systems not
only a great place to work, but a great place
to build a career.

If you are looking for a new challenge, a
better work environment or want to be
part of a culture built on performance, then
RBS is for you. Connect with us to learn
more about our compensation and
benefits, growth opportunities as well as
positive, and fun workplace environment.
Come and join the growing Reading
Bakery Systems Family. To learn more
about RBS and our employment opportu-
nities visit www.readingbakery.com.


